PUBLIC NOTICE

City of Hazlehurst
Water & Sewer Department

SANITARY SEWER SPILL
ACT OF GOD

AUGUST 6, 2024

On August 6, 2024, a major sewer spill was present at Clover Set Apartments. The
spill was caused by excessive rainfall, due to Tropical Storm Debby coming though
Hazlehurst. All stations were operating properly, but due to 4.16” rainfall and loss
of power in certain areas, we had overflow at one manhole.

The spill was reported to the Georgia Environmental Protection Division and Jeff
Davis County Health Department. Testing was done upstream and downstream
beginning on August 6, 2024.

Please call Orson Hall at 912-347-0173, City of Hazlehurst WWTP Operator for
additional information.
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